
Sunday 3/9 5:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 114 

  6:30 PM PM Worship Service Sanctuary 

Tuesday 3/11 10:00 AM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Precept Study: Revelation Part 2 201 

  6:30 PM Divorce Care 122 

Wednesday 3/12 10:00 AM Ladies’ Prayer Group Off Site 

  6:15 PM Teen Group 104 

  6:30 PM Awana, Ladies’ PM Bible Study, ESL 

Thursday 3/13 6:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 114 

  6:30 PM Elder Meeting Mathias Ctr 

Friday 3/14 6:00 PM Daddy-Daughter Date Night Gym 

Saturday 3/15 9:00 AM  Pins and Needles 122 

  10:00 AM T&T: Nerf War Gym 

  5:00 PM Teens: Nerf War Gym 

Sunday 3/16 9:30 AM Sunday School, Infant-Adult 

  9:30 AM Orchestra Rehearsal Sanctuary 

  10:30 AM AM Baptism Service Sanctuary 

Help Needed: Men, help is needed on the money counters team 
on a rotating basis on Sunday mornings. If interested, please email 
kennywatson1435@gmail.com. If you previously sent an email to 
treasurer@cbc-hanover.org, please re-send to this address, as 
emails sent there were not received. 

Volunteers are needed to help the elderly and non-drivers get to doctor 
appointments. If you are able to help, please contact the office, 717-632-3954, 
or office@cbc-hanover.org to be added to the list. 

March 9-16 

Ministry Emails: elders@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ office@cbc-hanover.org 
mlt@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ benevolence@cbc-hanover.org 

tsfadvisoryteam@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ financeteam@cbc-hanover.org 
Please contact the church office if you would like to connect with one of our pastors. 
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Our Global Workers in Mexico/South America 

Miguel & Myriam Garroni, Biblical Ministries Worldwide, Argentina 
Tito & Adriana Ramirez, Biblical Ministries Worldwide, Argentina 
Pablo & Fiorella Ramirez, Biblical Ministries Worldwide, Argentina 

March is Pastor’s Wives Appreciation Month! Let’s all celebrate and 
bless Jen, Cindy, and Andrea by: 
1. Praying for our pastors’ wives. 
2. Connecting with our pastors’ wives.  
3. Blessing our pastors’ wives with a note of encouragement or an 

unexpected gift! 

Daddy Daughter Date Night The Men’s Ministry is sponsoring a semi-
formal evening for dads and their daughters to enjoy a meal and fun activities 
together on Friday, March 14 at 6:00 PM in Boyer Hall (doors open at 5:30). 
The cost per person is $5 (pay in person or online). Sign up in the foyer. 

Pins and Needles The ladies’ sewing group will be meeting Saturday, 
March 15 from 9 AM-12 PM in room #122. Regular sewing machines 
and sergers are needed. Contact Carol for more info, 717-225-5236. 

Grief Share will begin a new session on Wednesday, March 19, 6:30-        
8:00 PM, room #122. Please call Larry Myers to register, 717-225-6634.   

Night of Entertainment If you've been gifted with a unique or special talent 
or even an amazing party trick to share, we'd love to see it! This is the final 
week to sign up ! Please add your name to the list in the foyer or email Laura 
at lsternercbc@gmail.com. Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 22 at    
7 PM with an ice cream social to follow. All are welcome to watch the event! 

Global Sunday Our morning service on Sunday March 30 will be a special 
opportunity to hear from global friends who work in a sensitive area of the 
world. The main portion of the AM service will not be live-streamed, so plan 
to attend in person. Following the service, a lunch reception with breakout 
sessions will be held from noon until 2 PM, where you can interact with our 
friends. There will be no evening service. Please sign up for the luncheon at 
the mission table in the foyer. 

Museum of the Bible The Ladies’ Connection Sunday School class 
is sponsoring a bus trip for all interested ladies to the Bible museum 
in DC on Friday, April 4. The cost is $100, which includes lunch. 
Registration is open in the foyer through the month of March. 

Guess Who's Coming To Dinner on Friday, April 11. You won't know 
until April 11. That's why you'll have to guess until then. Sign-up 
begins today. You can sign up as a host or a guest. 

Good Friday Service CBC will be hosting the combined Good Friday service 
with community churches on Friday, April 18. We hope to gather interested 
musicians from all participating churches to create a combined choir! The 
rehearsal schedule is in the foyer. Participants need to attend a minimum of 
one rehearsal. You must be ages 13 or above to participate. You do not need 
to be a member of CBC for this event. Sign up in the foyer or 
email lsternercbc@gmail.com.  

AM Worship Service 
   Baby Dedication 
   Scripture Reading: Psalm 30 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Matthew 6:13b 
 Pray as an Act of Worship  

PM Worship Service 
   Welcome by Scott Witmer, Elder 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Psalm 50:12-15 
 Serving God  
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Easter Devotional Book The Risen King, a compilation of 40 
devotions for Easter by Charles Spurgeon, is available in the foyer. 
Quantities are limited! An envelope can be found inside each 
book for the suggested donation of $8.50/book. Envelopes with 

donations can be dropped in the offering boxes outside the sanctuary doors. 
Checks should be made to Calvary Bible Church. 

Sermon Outlines are available at the Welcome Center in the foyer. 2024 
Giving Statements and 2025 Offering Envelopes are located at the Usher’s 
Station. Please Note: The Usher’s Station and Welcome Center have 
switched places! 
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Thanks to your help, 17,198 shoe boxes were collected this past year! This 
means many opportunities to share the Good News of Jesus with children 
(and families) around the world. We delight in serving with you!     

    Operation Christmas Child 


